
 Principal’s Report 
 June School Board Meeting 
 Waterville-Elysian-Morristown 

 PreK-12th Grade 

 All District 
 Summer professional development is occurring across the district. WEM staff members 
 are attending various trainings such as crisis prevention and management and 
 social-emotional instructional development. Staff are also collaborating together in 
 leadership and PBIS groups. 

 The first summer school session began the week of June 19. Session 1 consisted of 
 about 50 elementary students.  Session 2, later in July, will include both elementary 
 and junior high students. Preschool summer sessions (Little Bucs Camp) have also 
 begun and will continue in July. 

 Preparations for 2023-2024 Back to School/Workshop Week and new teacher 
 orientation are underway. Information with a schedule and details will be shared out to 
 staff in late July. 

 WEM hosted paraprofessionals during the morning of June 2 for the paraeducator 
 assessment. Special education director Heather Harms was onsight to monitor testing. 
 Overall the morning was successful. 

 Mr. Larson and the WEM Marching Band kicked off summer with two early season 
 parades. They participated in the Dam Days and Bullhead Days parades. 


